Our ref: IAT/ME/F10/2822

General Medical Council

F.A.O. Mr William Thackeray

By E-mail

3 Hardman Street Manchester M3 3AW

Telephone: 0161 923 6200 Facsimile: 0161 923 6201 Email: gmc@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org

Dear Mr Thackeray

Re: Freedom of Information Act request

I refer to your e-mail of 18 March 2010 in which you ask for a breakdown of the fitness to practise hearings on which Mr Brightmore sat on the Panel.

I can confirm that of the private hearings on which Mr Brightmore was a member of the Panel, 10 of these concerned doctors working in psychiatry.

There were two such hearings held in public. These related to:

Dr Kanwan Bindal

Dr Kulenrthiran Perinpanayagam

Yours sincerely

Mark Ellen

Information Access Team

Registration and Resources Directorate

Direct Line: 0161 923 6347 E-mail: mellen@gmc-uk.org